
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 2/12/2015 11:27:01 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Roads

Title: Ms
First Name: Taylor
Middle Initial:E
Last Name: Short
Suffix: 
Street Address: 3580 mcilwain rd
Street Address 2: 
City: Heath springs
State: Sc
Zip: 29058
Phone: 

Email: Taylorshort44@yahoo.com

Affiliation: Youth (Under 18)
Message:
Hi I was contacting you today with a concern about the South Carolina roads. I know that many 
of the roads around my city are beginning to be fixed but I have also noticed that many more of 
them are just being filled with gravel (pot holes). I believe that instead of filling with gravel that 
the roads or holes should be repaired in a more efficient way that will last longer. I believe that if 
they were correctly repaired the first time it would save more money in the long run if they were 
fixed to last instead of fixed monthly. 


